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RECEIVED 

To Whom It May Concern: 

In regard to Docket 17-CONS-3486-CEXC; Apollo Energies, Inc. would like to withdraw its application for 

exception to the 10-year limitation o-n Temporary abandonment. The Referenced weff iflhe Ferrell #12, 

API #15-015-40433, located in the northwest of Section 21 south, Township 28 east. 

Apollo Energies, Inc is currently in the process of plugging/ permanently abandoning the Ferrell #12. If 

there are any further questions, please contact me at 620-672-9001 or chris@apoUoenergies.com. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Nelson 
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